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I am writing to voice my support for the amendments to rules 2003 and 3001 as well as the adoption of
proposed rule 3002.1.

These rules are common sense responses to prevalent and serious abuses committed by lenders in the
Bankruptcy Courts. The nature and frequency of these violations leads one to the conclusion that many
must be intentional because the probability of repeated mistakes of these types approaches zero. It is
bad enough that debtor's attorney's are given the task of ferreting out abuses of the system by such
lenders, but the complete disregard of existing rules by these lenders cries out for additional tools to
ensure the integrity of the Courts and the entire Bankruptcy system.

I urge you to adopt the rules currently proposed.
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